Vo

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board -

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yellowknife, NT XI1A 2N7
www.mveirb.nt.ca

From: Alan Ehrlich Fax: 766-7074

Senior EAO Phone: 766-7056
Date: July 7, 2004 Pages: 14 including this page
To: SNOWFIELD EA Fax:

Distribution CC

Subject:  Consultation Results

NOTES:

Please see the attached material, which includes:

I} The request from DIAND for consultations to modify recommendations made by the Review Board
in its Report of Environmental Assessment;

2) A summary of discussions from a meeting about the modifications that was attended by staff from the
DIAND, RWED and the MVEIRB;

3) A request from the Review Board to the Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centreor a clarification
of the term “Archeological Impact Assessment”;

4) The response from the Prince of Wales Northern Heritage Centre; and,

5) The re-worded recommended measures from the Review Board to the Minister.

Regards,

Alan Ehrlich
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
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